Proposal for a separate agency serving the Blind and visually impaired
	Realizing that under its present form the Florida division of blind services is presently under the auspices of the department of education, their bye limiting its service delivery, I am proposing to create a separate commission for the blind and visually impaired. This commission would concist of 9 comissioners, a majority of which are to be blind, and this comissission for the blind would have a director.
